
 
Exchange students delivered the exit presentation of their student mobility
program 

July 19, 2019 
 
On July 19, 2019, Assoc. Prof. Dr. Mullika Chomnawang, Deputy Dean for Research & International
Relations, attended the exit presentation and evaluation delivered by thirteen exchange students who
came from 1) Hanoi University of Pharmacy, Vietnam, 2) School of Medicine and Pharmacy, Vietnam
National University, Hanoi, Vietnam, and 3) Faculty of Pharmacy, National University of Malaysia,
Malaysia. The exchange students visited MUPY to participate in the 2019 Student Mobility in IPPE
Program to learn about Thai pharmacy system as well as to explore Thai culture during July 8-19,
2019. Briefly, this session included their exit presentations comparing Thailand’s public healthcare
system and the healthcare system of Malaysia and Vietnam. After that, the students had a chance to
share their cultural performances and were then granted a Certification of Completion that marked
their achievement of the mobility program in Thailand.

https://pharmacy.mahidol.ac.th/en/activities/2525


